Copy of letter to Stan for FSGW Records



July 16, 1980

Dear Stan,

A special note of thanks to you for the outstanding work you did at the Washington Folk Festival in June. You certainly did "above and beyond the call of", and to let you know how much we appreciate it, the Folklore Society board has voted to present you with a one year honorary membership.

We might have been able to do it without you, but it's doubtful; certainly not as well. Many thanks for your support, your work and your cheerfulness throughout.

Love.

The Washington Folk Festival Staff